
 
September 30, 2019 

 
Ms.  Barcy F. McNeal 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: Direct Energy Intervention 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 

Please be advised that due to an administrative oversight, Direct Energy, LP was 
incorrectly named as the intervenor in the following dockets: 

 
• 18-1595-EL-GRD 
• 18-1596-EL-GRD 
• 18-1597-EL-GRD 
• 18-1875-EL-GRD 
• 18-1876-EL-WVR 
• 18-1877-EL-AAM 
• 19-1475-EL-RDR 

 
Please remove Direct Energy, LP from the service lists for the above dockets and replace 

it with Direct Energy Services, LLC and Direct Energy Business, LLC. All counsel contact 
information and other company information will remain the same. Please contact me with any 
questions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Rebekah J. Glover      
Counsel for Direct Energy 

 
 
Cc: Parties of Record 
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